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Contacts/Administration 

Contact points  

Please contact the subject department for further help and advice about the above specification and any 
information about standardisation. 

Customer support team Languages 

Telephone:  01423 534381 

email: mfl@aqa.org.uk  

For help with Support Meeting Information, please contact: 

Event team AQA, Guildford, GU2 7XJ 

Telephone:  0161 696 5994 

email:  events@aqa.org.uk 

Websites 

AQA:  www.aqa.org.uk  

JCQ:  www.jcq.org.uk  
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Administration 

Entries: Direct Line: 0161 455 5482 

email:  entries@aqa.org.uk  

Web:  http://www.aqa.org.uk/exams-administration/entries 

Pre Exam Services – Access Arrangements/Special Consideration/ 

Modified Question Papers: 

Direct Line: 01483 477 884 

email:  specialneeds@aqa.org.uk  

 Post Results Services: 

Direct Line: 0844 209 6619 – EOS (Exam Office Support) 
Fax: 01483 556 344 

email: postresults@aqa.org.uk 

Web:    http://www.aqa.org.uk/exams-administration/results-days/post-results 
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Programme 

Session

Overview of specification content and structure 

Paper 1 Listening 

Paper 3 Reading 

Paper 4 Writing 

Paper 2 Speaking 

6



In summer 2017, students’ GCSE English and GCSE Maths exam results 
will be graded from 9 – 1 instead of from A* – G.
From summer 2019, all GCSE subjects will be graded this way.

How does the numerical system work?
We currently have eight grades and when the new 
grading is introduced we will have nine with grade 
9 being the best. So how will they correlate to 
each other?

Why is the current system changing?
The Government wants to raise the standard 
of the current GCSEs to help students 
compete with the best performing countries 
around the world. 

They also want to provide more differentiation 
amongst the highest and lowest performing 
students and feel this is the best way to 
achieve this. 

• The new system allows for greater
differentiation, having nine numerical grades in
place of eight letter grades.

• The new numbered grades will not map directly
across from the old grades A* – G, but we do
know that approximately the same proportion
of students who currently receive:

• a grade A or higher will receive a grade 7
or higher

• a grade C or higher will receive a grade 4
or higher.

• Grade 9 will be a new grade for very high
performing students, to be set as the top fifth
of the current A and A*.

• Grade 5 will be the benchmark for a ‘good
pass’.

• The bottom of grade 1 will be the same as the
bottom of grade G.

Want to know more?
Visit the 9 – 1 grading page on our 
website today

aqa.org.uk/9-1
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4 and above = bottom of C and above
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